
  

 

F E A T U R E S 
 
2 ~ FROM THE HELM: Club president Aaron Wagner    
   sez this months issue of the newsletter has a “trove”    
   of information... 
 
3 ~ FISHING EVENTS: John Wolfinger reports that Red 
   Snapper season opened on June 1... 
 
4 ~ PROGRAMS: John Simonieg tells us that well known 
   charter captain Andrew Medina is our June guest       
   speaker… 
 
6 ~ Ladies Who Fish also do Lunch.  Gena Davis      
   say’s the Fishing Club is hosting a “Sock Hop” in       
   October...updates to follow... 
 
7 ~ SOCIAL EVENTS: Sherry Moerke joins Gena Davis 
   in announcing the Fishing Clubs hosting of the          
   upcoming “Sock Hop”... 
 
6 ~ MEMBERSHIP: Donnie Brennan tells us to bring a   
   neighbor as your guest to the next meeting... 

  NEXT CLUB MEETING   
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7:00 p.m. 
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FROM THE HELM      Aaron Wagner, President 

O 
kay folks, so May is now over. Does it really seem possible that this is June already? 
Before you know it, our northern friends will be back in town and the cooler weather will be 
here again. But in the meantime, there’s a lot happening in our club. 

 
First things first, the By-Laws are now complete. All the discussions are done and it’s time to vote 
yea or nay. By now, Donnie has emailed you a copy of the latest and final version that was 
approved by your Board. I hope you have read them as voting will take place at our June meeting. 
 
Now on to fishing news. The tarpon have been on a good roll in the pass and from I hear, they’ve 

been biting as if they’re having their last meal. Hope some of our club members have been able to catch a few. We’d 
love to hear your stories at the meeting. 
 
Your Board has found itself in a bit of a dilemma. As you know, we’re looking for someone to create and edit our 
newsletter OR someone who can create and maintain a website for our club. Also, this will be the last year for Tom 
desEnfants as our Advertising Director…so, in a nutshell, we need two people; one asap since Bill Guenther is stepping 
down at the end of June. I know there are people in our club that are fully capable of handling these jobs so I’m really 
hoping you’ll step forward and help out. After all, this is YOUR club and we need you to help make it work. 
 
While I’m speaking of things working, and while this is the halfway mark of my term of office and while we’re talking 
about two of our Board members leaving, I want to take the time to thank everyone on the PGIFC Board. After all, 
without these volunteers, the club would be..well, like a fish out of water. So, I want to take a few minutes to tell you 
about the great people I work with. 
 
In no particular order, let’s start with my Vice President, Tom Lengauer. Tom is a quiet man but works just has hard as 
anyone, whether he’s digging up the current fishing reports from local guides and tackle shops to rewriting our By-Laws. 
Tom has really been my right-hand man. 
 
Then there’s Ron McKinnon, our Treasurer. I know there are times he feels like smacking our heads against the 
boardroom walls but he just grins and gets things done. 
 
Gary Moerke, our Secretary keeps us all in line by keeping accurate records of our meetings because, well, hey, I don’t 
know about the rest of my Board but I sure forget things. Gary always reminds me of what I’ve forgotten.  
Our Editor, Bill Guenther…wow, what can you say about Bill and his tireless enthusiasm? I honestly don’t know how he 
manages to put out such a fantastic newsletter month after month but he does. 
 
Our club, like others, runs on dues but because we give away so many great prizes during our meetings, we needed to 
go a step further so we have an Advertising Rep. Tom desEnfants has worked wonders getting and keeping businesses 
to donate to our worthy cause of keeping our members happy with the funds needed to buy rods and other types of 
tackle. 
 
I’m always bragging about the great speakers we have each month but they don’t come knocking on my door or lining 
up at the PGICA to volunteer their time. We need someone to search them out and convince them that expertise is just 
what we need. John Simonieg is that man and he’s doing a great job. 
 
So many people brag about the great parties our club has. Well, we can thank Sherry Moerke for that. She’s put a new 

meaning to the word “social” and she’s a winner. She is a tireless volunteer with so many new and great ideas. We’re 

lucky to have her with us. 

I’ve already mentioned John Wolfinger but what I didn’t say is that he is always thinking of new and better ways to get 
our members involved in our fishing outings. I always wonder where he finds the time but without him, we’d probably be 
floundering in the water like a sick seatrout. 
 
One Lady that always goes unnoticed is our Ladies’ Liaison: Gena (Tink) Davis. Our ladies have a great time at their 
monthly lunches and ladies’ nights out only because Gena works hard organizing it all. You need to attend a lunch or 
dinner and ask her why everyone calls her Tink. 
 
Of course, I can’t forget our Membership Director, Donnie Brennan. Where she finds everyone she’s bringing into our 

club is beyond my imagination but she’s increased our membership by about 160 people. She’s like the  
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REMINDER 
 

A photo is your entry form for all club fishing events (Master Angler Tournament, Ladder of 
Achievement Program, Fish of the Month Contest, and Isles Trophy Race). The photo of 

you with the fish, your name, fish species, length and date caught noted on the back of the 
photo, or in the body of your email will be your official entry form. 

 
 Eligibility for each program will be determined by the Club’s appointed recorder.  

All entries should be emailed to the Fishing Events Director at 

Editor’s farewell message… 

M y time as editor of the PGI Fishing Club monthly newsletter ends with this months issue. Over the 
years I worried about whether I could produce the Newsletter on schedule, both print and electronic versions, 
and whether or not our members would find the contents interesting and informative. Those worries, however, 
only gave me something to look forward to each month. 
 
My heartfelt thanks to eight sets of elected board members whom I have had the honor to work with, and to the 
contributions from our members. No wonder I have become a little nostalgic as I complete my stewardship of 
the Punta Gorda Isles Fishing Club Newsletter. It has been, as they say, A Real Hoot! 
 
But, as someone more sage then I put it...all good things must come to an end. 
 
To current board members and all the previous boards that I have served, I thank you for the privilege of 
working with you. 
 
It is a great time for me to move on to focus on other duties and responsibilities. To paraphrase a famous 
military man’s last statement… 
 

”Old editors never die, their pens just run out of ink” 
 

Eveready Bunny….she just keeps going, and going, and going… 
 
Now, finally, one person who stands out among the rest but works behind the scenes and is a very important part of our 
Board is Bob Rand. He’s our Fishing Events Record Keeper and without him, we’d really be lost at sea! He’s the one 
who takes members’ photos, resizes them, sorts them out and records them in the appropriate category for our records 
and contests. I don’t know how he does it but just like a 28” redfish, Bob’s a keeper! 
 
I would love to stand up and applaud all of these great people but I’m still typing and since this is the deadline, I really 
need to finish this. 
  
So without further ado, please don’t forget to read the rest of the newsletter. There’s a trove of information in each 
section that I’m sure you won’t want to miss. 
 
Aaron 

 

(From The Helm Cont.) 

Bill Guenther, Editor 2004 - 2012 
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FISHING EVENTS  John Wolfinger 

A 
s I sit here and write this month’s article, I am in northern Illinois where it is 46 degrees 
and raining outside.  Oh, how I miss Punta Gorda!  I am going through withdrawal since I 
haven’t been able to fish in a couple of weeks.  I really enjoy seeing the fish submissions 

that our members submit; it makes me look so forward to getting back there in June. 
 
Our Fish of the Month contest for COBIA finished up May 31

st
 and members did not disappoint.  

Cobia is a tough fish to find and catch but for the 5
th
 month in a row we had winners for all three 

places.  During May we had 8 submissions for the COBIA Fish of the Month contest and we had 
three winners.  Congratulations go out to: 
 

 Jim Qurollo, 1
st
 place ($35 gift certificate), 39” length to inside fork 

 John Solinger, 2
nd

 place ($25 gift certificate), 35” length to inside fork 
Pam Solinger, 3

rd 
 place ($15 gift certificate), 34” length to inside fork 

 
Thanks go out to all of the members that submitted pictures of their COBIA catches.  If you caught a big one and didn’t 
submit it, you may have missed out on a great gift certificate.  It’s easy to submit entries; just e-mail a picture of you with 
the fish along with your name, date caught, length and type of fish to PGIFishingClub@pgica.org or drop off a picture 
with the same information at the PGICA office. 
 
The June “Fish of the Month” is SNOOK.  There have been many great Snook catches made this year, including a new 
club record.  Now the true test will come to see who can catch that big one during the month of June.  These fish have 
recovered very nicely from the freezes in 2010 and 2011, but to date, there hasn’t been a decision made by FWC 
whether the season will definitely reopen this year.  So, the Snook you catch for this month’s contest are ALL catch-and-
release.  Handle them carefully, get your measurement and photo quickly, then spend a little time reviving them before 
you let them go.  Snook are measured as total length; tip of nose to tip of tail. 
 
For those of you that like to fish offshore, we are entering a great time of the year.  The season for Red Snapper opened 
in the Gulf on June 1

st
 and will be open for 40 days.  That is a really short season, but if you get the chance, these are a 

great fish to catch and an even better fish for eating.  These are one of my personal favorites for the table.  In our area, 
Red Snapper aren’t a fish that you’ll catch in the Harbor or anywhere close.  You’ll need to probably target depths of at 
least 100 feet in the Gulf; that’s a long way out.  The limit is 2 per angler and they must be at least 16” total length. 
 
The July Fish of the Month will be SHARK.  Summer is usually an active time for sharks in the harbor.  Since estimating 
a shark’s length can be very subjective, we’re giving awards in July based on the number caught.  But there will be a 
little twist.  Since catching a big shark is an achievement, any shark 5 feet or longer to the fork will count as “3”.  We still 
need pictures of the fish you catch, but because of the danger that can be associated with bringing a big shark on board, 
you can take the picture of the shark in the water.  No, you don’t have to be in the photo with it!  So say you catch three, 
3’ sharks and one, 5’ shark during the month of July; your total will equal 6.  It’s that simple.   
 
One additional reminder; if you are working on your Ladder of Achievement, a 5’ shark is also worth 300 points; a 50 
inch shark is worth 200 points and a 40 inch shark is worth 100 points. So if you need points for your Ladder of 
Achievement, be sure to send in the estimated length to the fork with the photo.  All species of sharks get credit, so you 
don’t need to be concerned with identifying the species.  Bob Rand will make sure you get credit for both the monthly 
contest and Ladder if he gets the correct information. 
 
 
Now take advantage of living in one of the best fishing areas in the country and GO FISH! 

mailto:PGIFishingClub@pgica.org
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PROGRAMS   JOHN SIMONIEG LADIES WHO FISH   Also Do Lunch 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This is a reminder to save the evening of 
October 12th.   

 
The Fishing Club is hosting a Sock Hop in 
commemoration of the PGI Civic Association’s 50

th
 

anniversary.  Thank you to all who have volunteered to be 
on the committee to organize the event.   We are 
planning to make this a fun time for all. 
 
As always we have hats, transfers and stickers on sale.  If 
you want any of these please call me at 639-0337 or see 
me at the next general meeting June 12

th
. 

 
Have a great summer! 
 
Sherry  

VALVTECT MARINE FUELS 
NON-ETHANOL GAS 

PUMP OUTS 
FUEL DOCK OPEN DAILY 

Experience you can boat on! 

O 
ur June guest speaker is Capt. 
Andrew Medina. With over 35 
years of knowledge he 

has sought out, and perfected the 
skills, offered to his clients. Captain 
Medina grew up fishing the waters of 
Charlotte Harbor, and it's tributaries. 
Chasing everything that swims, and 
was eager to eat a bait that was 

presented to them.  

Among his favorites include Snook, Redfish, and Tarpon, 
these fish often fell pray to a young anglers lure. And it 
was at that time, Capt. Medina knew what he wanted to 
do. And, that was pass his knowledge to clients that 
wanted to same experience he felt, when that perfect fish 
didn't get away. 

Growing up in Charlotte Harbor back then was a time 
lost, everybody knew everyone. To say a lot has changed 
in his home waters, would be an understatement. 

The ability to adapt to ever changing conditions, has 
made him one of Charlotte Harbor's most sought after 
guides, and has led him down the path of  the 
professional  tournament angler. While traveling across 
the southern United States, in high profile tournaments 
such as the ESPN Redfish cup, IFA redfish tour, FLW, 
HT3, Flatsmasters and many more, he has perfected 
the skills needed to fish under different conditions.  
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MAY 2012 
FISH OF THE MONTH CONTEST 

COBIA 

AND THE WINNERS ARE… 

Of The Month 

 
CONGRATULATIONS  

 
TO  
ALL 
OUR  

APRIL  
WINNERS 

FIRST PLACE 
 
JIM QUROLLO 
39 INCHES 

SECOND PLACE 
 
John Solinger 
35 INCHES 

THIRD PLACE 
 
Pam Solinger 
34 INCHES 
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 MEMBERSHIP   Donnie Brennan 

H 
appy June, Members 
I’d love to say that now since June is here that love is in the air, but it’s really hard to 
think about love when you go outside and sneeze! Darn pollen!! 

 
Although spring fever’s in my heart, the pollen’s in my head. When I try to kiss my husband, all 
I do is sneeze instead. 
 

Okay, enough of the little ditties….on to business! 
 
I know our rainy season was supposed to start on June 1 but as you saw from our latest weather, it began the first 
week of May. Yet, it wasn’t as bad as the summer is supposed to be so please be sure to check your boats and be 
sure you’re all geared up with the proper safety equipment. If you don’t already know the skies, learn how to read the 
clouds and where they’re going. Keep your eyes and ears open for squalls that might be coming over the 
mangroves. Just be careful. 

 

I want to take a few minutes to say::::THANK YOU….THANK YOU…. THANK YOU…. To 
everyone who remembered my birthday and helped me celebrate. It meant so much to me 
to have so many of my friends at Ladies’ Night Out and the emails from other members. 
AND I CAN’T FORGET THE ROSES!!! WHAT A GREAT SURPRISE. THANK YOU, JIM FOR 
PUTTING THAT SMILE ON MY FACE.  
 
So, at long last, without future ado, please welcome our newest members: 
 
 

BONHAM, BILL & BEB DESKINS 
DAVIS, BILL & PATTI 

EBERS, ROY 
STANIUS, BRAND & RANDA 

ZINK, WALT 
 

 
Remember, all new members have a star on their badges. Look for them; go out of your way to meet them; make 
them feel welcomed. Best of all…..offer to take them fishing to show them the best way to fish the waters of 
Charlotte Harbor’s East or West Walls. Hey, you never know – the newbie you help just might turn out to be your 
new best buddy. It happens – believe me! I can’t even begin to tell you how my Christmas Card list has increased 
since joining the Fishing Club!! 
 
I’m generally a happy person so to keep me happy, why not bring a new neighbor or even an established neighbor to 
our meeting. Give him (or her) a membership form. Let’s get him or her to join. After all, we are the best club in town! 
 
If you know someone who is “thinking” about joining but isn’t quite sure about it yet, just have him (or her) call (575-
8808) or email (L3th@comcast.net) me and I’ll be more than happy to give them my time. 
 
Just remind them, Fishing is what we do . . . . but we do a lot more than just fish! 
 
Thanks and happy fishing!! 
 
Donnie 

mailto:L3th@comcast.net
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Club Members qualify for a 13 month membership at our 12 

month price ($169) 

Now offering Marine Telephone & GPS Tracking 

 

www.SeaTowCharloteHarbor.com 

(941) 625-5454 or VHF-16 

CHARLOTTE HARBOR 

SOCIAL EVENTS   Sherry Moerke RECIPE      OF THE MONTH 

T 
his is a reminder to save the eve-
ning of October 12th.  The Fish-
ing Club is hosting a Sock Hop in 

commemoration of the PGI Civic Asso-
ciation’s 50

th
 anniversary.   

 
Thank you to all who have volunteered 

to be on the committee to organize the event.   We are 
planning to make this a fun time for all. 
 
As always we have hats, transfers and stickers on sale.  If 
you want any of these please call me at 639-0337 or see 
me at the next general meeting June 12

th
. 

Have a great summer! 
 
Sherry  

PAN-SEARED TILAPIA W/CHILE LIME BUTTER 
 
 
 
 
INGREDIENTS 
  
 For chile lime butter: 
   
  1/4 cup unsalted butter, softened 
  1 tablespoon finely chopped shallots 
  1 teaspoon finely grated fresh lime zest 
  2 teaspoons fresh lime juice 
  1 teaspoon minced fresh Serrano chilies,  
     Including seeds 
  1/2 teaspoon salt 
 

 For Fish: 
 
  6 (5 ounce) skinless tilapia fillets 
  1/2 teaspoon salt, to taste  
  2 tablespoons vegetable oil 
 

DIRECTIONS 
 
  1. Make chile lime butter. 
   
  2.  Stir together butter, shallot, zest, lime juice,  
       chile & salt in a bowl. 
   
  3.  Prepare fish.  

   
  4. Pat fish dry & sprinkle with salt. 
   
  5.  Heat 1 tablespoon oil in a 120inch nonstick  
       skillet over moderately high heat until just   
        smoking. 
   
  6.  Sauté 3 pieces of fish, using a spatula to turn 
       once, until golden & just cooked through, 4 to 5 
       minutes. 
   
  7.  Transfer to a plate and sauté remaining fish in 
   same manner. 
   
  8.  Serve each piece of fish with a dollop of chile  
    lime butter. 

 

Bon Appétit 
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PGI FISHING CLUB LADDER OF ANGLING ACHIEVEMENT PROGRAM 

     NUMBER OF SIZE  POINTS  EARNED 
LEVEL   SPECIES  LIMITS NEEDED  AWARD 
 
BRONZE    5    NONE   NONE   BRONZE PIN 
SILVER    5    LEGAL  300   SILVER PIN 
GOLD     7    LEGAL  700   GOLD PIN & CLUB BB CAP 
LIFETIME    9    LEGAL  1000   SNOOK PIN 
LIFETIME LEVEL II 13    LEGAL  1400   REDFISH PIN 
LIFETIME LEVEL III 18    LEGAL  1700   TARPON PIN 
GRAND MASTER 23    LEGAL  2000   CLUB SHIRT W/LOGO 

THE FOLLOWING FISH AND POINTS EARNED (BASED ON LENGTH OF ENTRY) QUALIFY 

LADDER OF ACHIEVEMENT GOALS REACHED 
   
 
BRONZE/PIN:     Tom desEnfants; Ron Stafford; Roger Will; Sheree Wolfinger; Karen Lodge; Joanell Dyrstad; Bruce Cunningham;  
      Jessica Poe; Dick Neiberline; Darryl Pricco; Joe Tassia; Gary Moerke; Sherry Moerke; Bill Stringer; Mark Kline;  
      Karen Udwari; Barbara Brunner; Richard Caputo; Deny Lachance; Fred Lamon; Bob Mayes; John Morehouse; Janice wiscombe;   
      Paul Land; Alan Schulman; Randy Hall 
      
  SILVER/PIN:     Larry Okray; Mike Sandling; Pete Ferguson; Marie D’Ambrosio; Kathy desEnfants; Marv             

      Dyrstad; Mike Gulvezan; Christine Jordan; George Remick; Ron McKinnon; Fred Benson; Mark Storm; Ray Brunner; Jime Qurollo; 
      Joe Udwari 
 
  GOLD/with hat:     Mattie D’Ambrosio; Bill Guenther; Joe Longo; John Simonieg; Aaron Wagner;  
 
  LIFETIME/Snook Pin:  Rose Anne McCaffrey; Tom Lodge; Ed Verminski; Jim LaRocca: Marie LaRocca; Dick Doster; Carl Leicher 
 
 
  LIFETIME LEVEL II 
  with Redfish Pin:    Marty McCaffrey; Bob Rand; Missy Becker 
 
  LIFETIME LEVEL III 
  with Tarpon Pin:    Jack Spies; John Gettinger: Pam Solinger: Tom Hickey 
 
  GRAND MASTER 
  with club shirt:     Pete McGregor; Bob Busler; Joe Maillet; Rich Brennan; Jim Hoffman; Margie Hoffman; Bev Rucker; Steve Landaker;  
           Joanne Landaker; Donnie Brennan; Kel Krotzer; Mike Quinn; John Solinger; John Wolfinger; Tom Parsons; 

 
 

    SIZE IN INCHES AND POINTS EARNED 

      

     POINT EARNED   100    200  300  
 
 AMBERJACK      32-39   40-45  46+ 

 BARACUDA       No points      

 BLACK DRUM      No points  

 BLUEFISH       No points 

 BLUE RUNNER      No points 

 BONITA        No points 

 CATFISH (ALL)      No points 

 COBIA        38-39   40-43  44+ 

 CROAKER       No points 

 FLOUNDER       No points 

 *GROUPER       24-27   28-31  32+ 

 GRUNT        No points 

 JACK CREVELLE     No points 

 KING MACKEREL     32-35   36-39  40+ 

 LADYFISH       No points 

 PERMIT        No points 

 POMPANO       No points 

 REDFISH       28-29   30-35  36+ 

 STINGRAY       No points 

 SEATROUT       21-22   23-24  24+ 

 SHARK (Any species)     40-49   50-59  60+ 

 SHEEPSHEAD      No points 

 SNAPPER       No points 

 SNOOK        29-33   34-39  40+ 

 SPANISH MACKEREL    21-22   23-24  25+ 

 TARPON (any size)     No points  

 TRIPLETAIL      No points  

 WHITING       No points 

 YELLOWTAIL SNAPPER    No points 

*The Grouper classification is restricted to Black, Gag and Red Grouper, Goliath Grouper may not be used as a “Species” catch for Grouper.   
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MASTER ANGLER TOURNAMENT 
2012 STANDINGS 

 
If you see an error, please contact the Fishing Events Director at (pgifishingclub@pgica.org) or Editor at (radioman3029@comcast.net) 

     GROUPER        SEATROUT      REDFISH      COBIA         SNOOK          SPANISH           KING 
                              MACKEREL       MACKEREL

Authorized STAR RODS Dealer 

Certificate Award — Three awards will be given for each fish species. The first will be the first place angler 
with the longest length fish in species. The second award will be for the next longest and third place for 
the angler with the third longest. Important Note: Only pictures of the caught fish are accepted for entry 
into the Master Angler or Ladder of Angling Achievement competition. 

 
PGI FISHING CLUB FISHING PROGRAMS ARE EASY TO ENTER 

 

 
“Entering our fishing programs is simple. Just email a photo of you and your fish along with your name, 
date caught, fish species, and length to (pgifishingclub@pgica.org), or drop off a photo with this 
information printed on the back at the PGICA office (they will place it in the Club’s mailbox).”  

FIRST PLACE 

 
JIM 

HOFFMAN & 
RAY BRUNER 
32.0 INCHES 

 

FIRST PLACE 

 
AARON 

WAGNER 
29.0 INCHES 

 

FIRST PLACE 

 

JOHN 
SOLINGER 
35 INCHES 

 

FIRST PLACE 
 

JOE 
MAILLET 

43.0 INCHES 
 
 

FIRST PLACE 
 

JIM 
CUROLLO 

45.5 INCHES 
 

FIRST PLACE 
 

CARL 
LEICHER 

30.0 INCHES 
 

FIRST PLACE 
 

JIM 
HOFFMAN 

31.0 INCHES 
 

SECOND PLACE 

 
CARL 

LEICHER 
28.0 INCHES 

 

SECOND PLACE 

 
RICH  

BRENNAN 
2.0 INCHES 

 

SECOND PLACE 

 

TOM 
HICKEY 

33 INCHES 
 

SECOND PLACE 
 

BOB 
BUSLER 

40.0 INCHES 
 

SECOND PLACE 
 

JOHN 
SIMONIEG & 

JOHN  
GETTINGER 
35.0 INCHES 

 
 

SECOND PLACE 
 

JOHN 
MACLEMAN 
27.0 INCHES 

 

SECOND PLACE 
 

TOM  
LODGE 

26.0 INCHES 
 
 
 

THIRD PLACE 

 
TOM 

LODGE 
26.5 INCHES 

 

THIRD PLACE 

 

JOHN 
WOLFINGER 
25.5 INCHES 

THIRD PLACE 

 

RICH 
BRENNAN 
32 INCHES 

THIRD PLACE 
 

JIM 
QUROLLO 

39.0 INCHES 
 

THIRD PLACE 
 

JOHN 
WOLFINGER & 
BOB BUSLER 
33.0 INCHES 

 
 
 

THIRD PLACE 

 
MISSY  

BECKER & 
CHUCK 
SCHIEB 

22.0 INCHES 

THIRD PLACE 
 

XX 

GROUPER - Two Tied for 3rd place: Tom Lodge and Bob Busler. 
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Punta Gorda  
Discount Liquors 

     Fine Wine         & Spirits 

  
Hours: 
Mon-Sat 8am-9pm 
Sunday 12pm - 7pm 

941.637.5803    
3405 Tamiami Trail   
Punta Gorda • Next to Lashley Marine 

PGI NEIGHBORHOOD WATCH 

The Punta Gorda Isles Neighborhood “Marine” Watch program  
Is looking for a few good men and/or women. 

 
 

 
YOUR COMMITMENT TO THE MARINE WATCH PROGRAM IS ONLY 2-HOURS EACH MONTH,  

AND YOU WILL ABLE TO CHOOSE FROM A SPRED OF DAYS TO PERFORM YOUR PATROL. I WILL GO 
OUT WITH YOU ON YOUR INITIAL PATROL. YOU CAN ALSO ACT AS “CREW” DURING ANY 

OTHER MEMBERS PATROL. 

 
If you are interested in volunteering  a couple hours each month to this worthwhile program, 
contact: Bill Guenther —   Neighborhood Marine Watch program coordinator — Home Phone: 

941.505.5099  Cell Phone: 941.661.9702, or email at: (radioman3029@comcast.net) 

 

SeaHunt 

    LOCATED NEXT TO PUBLIX IN PUNTA GORDA 

P o n to o n s  
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MAY PRIZE WINNERS 

DOOR PRIZE WINNERS 

50/50 WINNERS 

         
        FIRST PLACE   ~  John Gettinger    7’ Redbone Spinning Rod 
        FIRST PLACE   ~  Rose Anne McCaffrey     7’ Calico Jack Spinning Rod 
        SECOND PLACE  ~    Brad Stanius                Fishing bag 
        FORTH PLACE   ~  Dave Getz         Fishing bag 
                                    
         

AND 

THE BIG 

BUCKS 

GO TO... 

FIRST 
PLACE 

WINNER 
GEENA DAVIS  $40 

 

SECOND  
PLACE 

WINNER 
JOHN SIMONIEG  $30 

THIRD 
PLACE 

WINNER 
KAREN LODGE  #20 

First Place ~ 
John Gettinger 

Forth Place ~ 
Dave Getz 

SECOND PLACE ~ 
Rose Anne 
McCaffrey 

THIRD PLACE ~ Brad 
    Stanius 
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ISLES TROPHY 
2012 

*PGIFC Male and Female records are based on the nine “measured” points scoring fish in the Ladder of Achievement 

ISLES TROPHY RACE LEADERS FOR 2012 

 MEN 

Jim Qurollo 

 

LADY ANGLER 

Captain Missy Becker 

 

PGI FISHING CLUB’S ANNUAL ISLES TROPHY STANDINGS 

WOMEN’S  DIVISION 

MEN’S  DIVISION 

 OVERALL 
CLUB 

RECORD 
 
 

SPECIES 
NAME 

 
 
Amberjack 
Cobia 
Grouper 
King Mackerel 
Redfish 
Sea trout 
Snook 
Spanish Mackerel 

MEMBER NAME 
 
 
 
RICH BRENNAN 
BOB BUSLER 
TOM HAMILTON 
TOM LODGE 
BOB BUSLER 
RICH BRENNAN 
KEL KROTZER 
GREG CHESNUT 

RECORD 
LENGTH IN 

INCHES 
 

44 
54 
39 
50 
42 
29 
42 
29 

DATE 
CAUGHT 

 
 

2008 
2007 
2003 
2009 
2005 
2009 
2007 
2009 

2012 
MEMBER NAME 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
     
Jim Curollo  
  

2012 
LENGTH IN 

INCHES 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

45.5 

DATE 
CAUGHT 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

02/21/12 

% OF 
RECORD 

 
 

0.00% 
0.00% 
0.00% 
0.00% 
0.00% 
0.00% 

108.33% 

 OVERALL 
CLUB 

RECORD 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SPECIES 
NAME 

 
 
Amberjack 
Cobia 
Grouper 
 
King Mackerel 
Redfish 
 
Sea trout 
Snook 
Spanish Mackerel 

MEMBER NAME 
 
 
 
MARGIE HOFFMAN 
JOANNE LANDAKER 
MARGIE HOFFMAN 
BEV RUCKER 
MARGIE HOFFMAN 
DONNIE BRENNAN 
MISSY BECKER 
JOANNE LANDAKER 
MISSY BECKER 
MISSY BECKER 
 

RECORD 
LENGTH IN 

INCHES 
 

33 
50 
31 
31 
37 
38 
38 

26.5 
41 
28 

DATE 
CAUGHT 

 
 

2010 
2008 
2006 
2008 
2007 
2008 
2008 
2011 
2006 
2007 

2012 
MEMBER NAME 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Missy Becker 
 
  

2012 
LENGTH IN 

INCHES 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

24.0 
 
 

   
 
 

DATE 
CAUGHT 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

5/13/2012 
 
 
 
 
 

% OF 
RECORD 

 
 

0.00% 
0.00% 
0.00% 
0.00% 
0.00% 
0.00% 
0.00% 
90.57% 
0.00% 
0.00% 
0.00% 

 BEST THINGS ANYBODY EVER SAID 

 

 “It is incumbent on every generation to pay its own debts as it goes.  A principle 

which if acted on would save one-half the wars of the world.” 

                               -- Thomas Jefferson  
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MEMBER     CATCHES 

Joe Udwari and a 12 inch Sheepshead Nan Qurollo and a nice 29 inch Redfish. Well done Nan! 

PGI Fishing Clubs “Fishing Typhoon” Captain Missy 
Becker and her 24 inch Spotted Sea Trout.  

Former Fishing Club President Tom Parsons sez he 
caught this “28” inch Cobia on a spoon. 

Club President Aaron Wagner landed this Flounder after 
a 20-minute battle. Good job Prez! 

Club member Richard Davis and his recent Flounder 
catch. 
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MEMBER     CATCHES 

This is a picture of John Kelly’s Granddaughter, Cailinne's 
fish that she caught on May 7, 2012.  She caught it on her 
first cast.  It weight in at 7lbs, and 20 inches long. 

Bill Bonham and a nice 15 inch Spanish Mackerel 

Gary Moerke and a 24.5 inch Snook. With tears in his 
eyes, Gary released this one to fight again another day! 

Joe Udwari with a Atlantic Sharpnose Shark. 

Marv Dyrstad and a nice redfish. 

John Moorehouse and a nice 17 inch Spotted Sea Trout. 
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 MEMBERS WILLING TO TAKE OTHER MEMBERS FISHING ON THEIR BOAT 

IN-SHORE: 
Bruce Cunningham John Gettinger   Mike Gilger     Hans Gross    Bob Lunsden 
941.639.4401   941.505.8186   610.996.5375    973.222.2211   706.817.0703 
21’ Center Console  22’ Center Console  22.5’ Center Console  22’ Center Console  19’ CC Bay Boat 
    

OFF-SHORE: 
           
          Hans Gross       Jim Hoffman 575.7867 
          22’ Center Console     575.7867 
          973.222.2211      33’ Rampage 
                    Twin Diesels—Stand-up Head  

• • • SHARING EXPENSES IS CUSTOMARY) • • • 

Day Break and Another day of Making Choices! 

 Hyrette Guenther 
REALTOR® 

There are approximately  

956 
Real Estate Agents  

in Punta Gorda, 

Port Charlotte and North Port! 
 

WHO YOU CHOOSE IS ONE OF THE MOST 
IMPORTANT DECISIONS YOU MAKE WHEN 

SELLING OR BUYING A HOME.  

WHEN THE TIME COMES… 
CHOOSE WISELY 

AZTEC & ASSOCIATES 

4456 Tamiami Trail 

Charlotte Harbor, FL 33980 

Business: 941.629.3188 

Toll Free: 800.881.9437 

Fax: 941.625.5244 

Email: hyrette@aol.com 

Website: www.hyrette.com 

Jim Hoffman and the bounty from his 
last trip offshore. WoW! 


